
 

PATELEY BRIDGE TOWN COUNCIL 

The Council Chamber, King Street 
Pateley Bridge, HG3 5LE 
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Invitation to tender for a 3-year grass cutting contract for Pateley 
Bridge Town Council 
The Town Council is coming to the end of a successful three year grass cutting contract and 
is inviting tenders for the contract from April 2025 - March 2028. 
 

Scope of the contract 
The contract will include grass cutting and strimming in the parish as specified in schedule 
one and schedule two. 
 
All suitable protective clothing is the responsibility of the applicant. 
 
The Contractor will be required to demonstrate that all insurances, health and safety 
procedures and risk assessments necessary for the smooth and safe fulfilment of the 
contract are in place.  
 

Tender documents  
This tender includes the following documents to enable you to bid. If you find any documents 
missing or you are unable to open any, please contact us immediately.  

➢ Invitation to Tender (this document) 

➢ Grass cutting schedule one and schedule two 

➢ Draft contract  

 
 
To bid for this tender, please submit the following: 
1) Your quote for the three-year grass cutting contract.  
2) Evidence of public liability insurance (up to £2,000,000)  
3) Evidence of employers’ insurance if relevant (up to £1,000,000)  
4) Details of similar projects/services undertaken including references to clients or links to 
relevant web pages 
 
 
Prospective contractors must not contact councillors or staff to encourage or support 
their tender outside the prescribed process.  
 
 

How to submit your bid 
Tenders are to be submitted in hard copy in a sealed marked envelope to The Town Clerk at 
the above address by Monday 20th January 2025. Submissions received after this date and 
time will not be considered.  

mailto:clerk@pateleybridgecouncil.gov.uk


Pateley Bridge Town Council reserves the right not to award any contract as a result of this 
tender and is not bound to accept the lowest bid.  
Tender bids will be treated as private and confidential. Bids for this contract will be opened 
on Tuesday 4th February 2025. Pateley Bridge Town Council reserves the right to publish the 
cost of the winning tender. 
The Council will notify applicants of the outcome of their tender by Friday 7th February 2025.  
Any responses to queries raised by bidders will be included in a document entitled 
‘Additional information for bidders’. This will be found with the tender documentation in the 
Tenders section of the Town Council’s website and will be updated regularly.  
 

Additional information  
A preliminary meeting will be held between Pateley Bridge Town Council and the selected 
Contractor to ensure that all are fully aware and in agreement with what needs to be done to 
fulfil the terms of the contract.  
Pateley Bridge Town Council will examine the outputs of the contract and the Contractor 
may be called upon to correct any errors or answer queries regarding any of the outputs at 
their own expense.  
 
 
For further information, please contact the Clerk at clerk@pateleybridgetowncouncil.gov.uk. 

 


